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October Meeting
The October Family Readiness Group Meeting will be held Sunday, October 5th, 2008 at 2:30 p.m. at the Centerville Armory.  We will be having the open house to celebrate the move to the Centerville Armory at 12:00 p.m. on the same day! A few of the items we intend to discuss at the meeting are the Engineer Ball Basket, Christmas Party, and how the FRG did through the mobilizations this year.  Please plan to attend.  We are trying to regroup and are always in need of volunteers.  This meeting is open to any spouses, children, family, friends, or any other interested parties.  Thanks for your support!
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UPCOMING EVENTS:


October 5th, 2008 – 12:00 p.m. – Open House, Centerville Armory


October 5th, 2008 – 2:30 p.m. - FRG Meeting @ Centerville Armory


November 8th, 2008 – Engineer Ball, Fairfield, IA


January 11th, 2009 – Christmas Party @ Centerville Armory


 

















October FRG Meeting!


October's meeting will be the first one where A Co. FSC’s Family Readiness Group will officially be separated from the HSC Family Readiness Group.  We are very excited to get the move to Centerville completed and get our FRG up and running on its own.  We would like to encourage not only the soldiers and close family members of our soldiers, but also extended families as well as any other community members that would like to attend.  We hope that with the Open House occurring right before our meeting, that we can get some input and interest from community members.  


    This will be a great time to get to tour the new armory, meet the soldiers and Command, visit with old friends, meet new ones, as well as enjoy our Open House.  








Our agenda for this meeting will be:


1. Welcome


2. Secretary & Treasurer Reports


3. Updates on upcoming events


4. Discussion of the Engineer Ball Basket and Christmas Party.


5. Open floor for ideas about fundraising and other events.  


 


   





OCTOBER IS BREAST CANCER AWARENESS MONTH!


If each of us takes the time to remind someone we know to make their mammogram appointment just think how quickly the word will spread and how many lives we could save.


�








A Co. FSC 224 Contacts


MILITARY


Major Randy Higginbotham


641-472-6101


Cpt. Mark Ratekin


641-856-2346


SFC Jim Oxenreider


641-472-6101


FRG


Shelly Spaur, Coordinator


641-226-1845 or 641-673-1923


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Shelspaur@awsllc.net" �Shelspaur@awsllc.net�


Renee Quinn, 2nd Point of Contact


319-257-3416


� HYPERLINK "mailto:fourquinn@iowatelecom.net" �fourquinn@iowatelecom.net�








We Need You!!!





Secretary


Our FRG is currently in need of a secretary.  The secretary is responsible for maintaining minutes of the FRG meetings and distributing them.  If you are interested please let one of us know.





Treasurer


We are in need of a treasurer who would maintain and record the financial aspects of the FRG.  This person would keep a record of our checking account and funds and expenditures.





Phone Tree Volunteers


One of the things that the FRG needs is telephone tree volunteers.  Each volunteer would have between 5 and 10 families on a list that they would call when command activates the phone tree.  If you would be willing to help please call or e-mail Shelly or Renee.





Party Planning Committee


If your forte' is parties then this is the committee for you.  We need people to plan, decorate, coordinate menus, or just be creative with ideas.





Fund Raising Committee�Love coming up with new ways to raise money or are you great with following through with those ideas?  We don't often do fundraisers so this committee is great for those who want to help but don't have loads of time.














